
 

  

                                      

    

Christmas Cards 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Before half term your child worked on creating a Christmas card 
design. A free sample of your child’s personalised Christmas card 
will be coming home later this week. If you would like to order a 
pack(s) or any other products, such as: wrapping paper, mugs, and 
so on, with your child’s design, please complete the order form 
which will come home with the card. Each design has a unique 
order number, which you will find on the back of the card. 
 
Please return any orders, along with a completed order form and 
payment, either in cash or by cheque (made payable to 
‘BRANSGORE SCHOOL ASSOCIATION’) no later than Thursday 14th 
November 
 
The packs of cards will then be delivered to the school and come 
home in school bags in due course. 
 

Emily Collier 

BSA Secretary 
 


